
Dear residents, families and friends: 

You may have noticed that we have a few new 

faces at Farmington this past month. We are 

excited to welcome our newest residents and 

newest staff members. 

Jesse Troyer has joined the Farmington Team as 

our Community Sales Director. Jesse comes 

with a lot of sales experience and, even more 

importantly, a wonderful heart for the elders of 

our local communities. He brings a lot of joy 

wherever he goes and is an incredible addition to our team. 

I am also a new face to the Farmington Team. I have a background as 

an Executive Director and most recently worked as an Adult Protective 

Services Specialist for the state of Oregon. I am extremely excited to be 

joining the fantastic team we already have at Farmington. 

Please feel free to stop in and say “hi” to both Jesse and I. we would 

love to get to know you.   

A Note from the Executive Director 

Mark McClellan, 
Executive Director 

Residents 

Staff 

• Gloria, 5/14

• Yvonne, 5/24

• Kayla, 5/1

• Monica, 5/5

• Kamryn ,5/7

• Joan, 5/11

• Josh, 5/18

• Ashley L., 5/24

• Stacy, 5/27

We’d like to spotlight Don this month. 
He loves to go to the gym three times a 
week and walks outside as much as 
possible. He likes listening to country 
music and attending church. He worked 
for Bureau of Land Management as a 
supervisor in forestry. He and his wife 
own a ranch and they sold hay. Don has 
loved to ride horses. We are happy to 
have you here at Farmington Square! 

Don 

Chris is new to 
our team. He 
has so much 
care and 
compassion for 

the residents. He was born in a village in 
Delta Africa. He is one of seven children 
and he moved to Lagos, Nigeria with his 
Aunt and Uncle. Chris has an extensive 
education and work history. He has a 
Bachelor’s degree in accounting, 
certificates in IT work, and has had a job 
with the Navy in Africa. Chris owns a 
business in Africa called CC Medic. When 
Chris is not working, he loves to play 
soccer and hang out with family.  

Chris, 
Caregiver 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

Springtime Art: 

 Time for sip n’ paint! 

We had fun creating 
springtime flower 
pots, flowers and bugs.. 

Gardening: 

National Gardening Day was a perfect day to get out and get 
the planter boxes ready. Then we planted some wildflower 
seeds. Let’s see if we did a good job planting. We  
will keep you updated! 

Games: 

We love playing all 
our games here,  
especially BINGO! 
Balloon toss is also a 
big “hit”. Not only is 
it a game, but it is 
wonderful exercise. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

 5/5  @   1 pm                
Scenic Drive -  
Cottages A/B  

 
 5/6  @ 2 pm 
    Entertainment -  
     Rick Millward -  
       Cottage  B 
 
 5/10 @  2 pm 
  Mother’s Day Tea      
  Party in Cottage  C 
 
 5/13  @  2 pm  
    Entertainment -  
       Tracy Davy  
       Cottage A 
 
 5/15 @ 10 am 
        Trip to the  
      Alpaca Farm 
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 5/19  @   1 pm                

Scenic Drive -  
Cottages A/B  
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